
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please see the below message from Dudley Police: 

 ***SAFEGUARDING ALERT*** 

West Midlands Police have been made aware of a live Snapchat account where children in 

Dudley are actively encouraging other children to post graphic images and videos of 

themselves or their peers. Please could we ask parents and carers to pay extra attention to 

all social media accounts to ensure that the content viewed or shared is appropriate for 

their age. We are investigating this matter and will be dealing with any criminal offences 

identified in a positive manner. 

For further support or advice, please refer to the Dudley Safe and Sound Website. 

dudleysafeandsound 

Many Thanks 

Sent via 
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